MINUTES — OCTOBER 5, 2023
BERGENFIELD MAYOR'’S SENIOR CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE

An abbreviated meeting was held on Thursday, October 5, 2023 at 11:00 am at Kruckers, our October
Mayor’'s Committee venue, Absent were Loretta Amara and Lorraine Bernich.

TREASURER’S REPORT:

Checking Account: $8,127.51
Budget: 855.00
Kitty: 1,095.00
Postage: 24.75

OLD BUSINESS: .

Report from Treasurer, Donna Bellottie, stated that after this trip at Kruckers our checking account and
budget balance can cover our December Christmas/Holiday party at St. Anthony Church Hall and also
whatever expenses we may need for the remainder of the year.

Our trip on September 12, 2023 was successful, good time, fun entertainment and good food enjoyed by
all (attendance 49 people). However, Vice President, Marge Alfano had issue with the venue being
overcrowded (two people from other parties fainted). Hostess defended issue by stating that she
received additional calls from other patrons adding more people to their lists.

NEW BUSINESS:
There was no new business to discuss at this time.

President, Loretta Amara will not be abie to attend our November 2 meeting and requested
posiponement to November 9. Vote taken and approved.

The following are the upcoming venues for the remainder of the year.
November At this time our November venue will not take place due to the Borough budget cut.
December 10: Christmas/Holiday party at St. Anthony Church Hall,

With no further business for discussion,
Meeting adjourned at 11:15 am

Submitted by: Annette Roge, Secretary
Next official meeting November 9, 2023




